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Who are we? 
 We are a collective of 

parents and school staff 
who work together to 
promote community 
spirit and enrich our 

children's school 
experience.
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What do we do? 


We generate ideas, plan 
and discuss adventures, 
opportunities and events 

for the children.
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Why join our PTA? 

1-Our children benefit

2- The school benefits

3-Make connections 

4- It’s good for you.
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We meet every two weeks, 
alternating between an in-person 
morning meeting and an online 
evening meeting.

We always love 
to hear new 
voices and ideas!

The Autumn term is almost finished and Christmas is 
practically upon us. We hope you have enjoyed the events 
put on by the PTA. We have certainly enjoyed bringing 
some joy to the children and school community. We 
already have lots of ideas for fun events and fundraisers 
for next year - there is lots to look forward to! 

Interested in getting more 
involved with the PTA?

 Email: stjohnsgreenpta@outlook.com Facebook: St John’s Green PTA

Events this term

Halloween trail 
Families enjoyed 
collecting clues from 
some fantastically 
decorated houses, 
leading them to the 
prize collection 
point where they got 
a chocolate treat.

Bingo night 
A fun, child free 
evening was had 
with an array of 
"interesting prizes" 

Christmas 
Market 

A magical event for 
the whole school. 
We were cold but 
in festive spirits. 

Elfridges gift 
catalogue & 
Christmas 

cards 
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